
N O T I C E 

DATE: July 8, 2020 

 

TO:   NEWS MEDIA 

      ELECTED OFFICIALS 

      DEPARTMENT HEADS 

 

FROM:  MARK CULVER, CHAIRMAN 

 

 

Please be advised that the Houston County Commission Regular Meeting scheduled for Monday, July 13, 

2020, has been cancelled due to no business to conduct. 

 

Thank you.   

 


